
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

TBU/MIB 

 

September 2018 

 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

 

We are sorry you were unable to attend the Year 11 Curriculum & Expectations Evening on Tuesday 11 

September 2018.  Please find enclosed a copy of the materials handed out at the event.  The PowerPoint slides 

discussed during the presentation can be found on the school website, in the Parent/Letters Home section. 

 

If you have any questions or would like further information about the contents of the booklet or the 

PowerPoint, please don’t hesitate to contact the School Office to speak to either myself, Mr Crampton, Head 

of Year 11 or Miss Fox, Assistant Headteacher. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
 

Mrs T Burgess 

Deputy Headteacher 


